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Dear Residents, 
 
HOSPITAL ADMITTANCE OR MEDICAL TREATMENT 
 
This is a friendly reminder for residents to please advise Village Management should you 
or your spouse be admitted to hospital or out of the village overnight to receive medical 
treatment. 
 
Part of our Care Centre service is to provide residents, returning from hospital or step-
down facilities, with check-ins and to ensure you have the necessary help and assistance 
required to aid recovery.  It is however difficult to provide this service if we are not 
informed. 
 
We realise that sometimes your hospital visit might be the result of an emergency situation 
or a sudden decision where you don’t have a lot of time to plan.  Please ask your spouse, 
family member or even your neighbour to advise us.  You can even send us a WhatsApp 
message. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Kim Whitworth 
Evergreen Muizenberg 
 
 
 
 
 


